Elder encourages early voting
Jeffrey Elder, Independent candidate for Mayor of Niagara Falls on the “Dynamic New Future Line,” is encouraging voters to take advantage of the “Early Voting” opportunity.
“Voters are often too busy to show up and stand in lines which never seem to move so that they can have a say in the future of their government,” Elder said.
[bookmark: _GoBack]“That is why we have fought to secure the chance for them to participate in the ‘Early Voting‘ initiative.  Many of our hard working citizens need to make their voices heard, so I encourage you to vote early.  
“Both my literature and my website have provided the time and location for you to cast your vote.   One of the nicest things to note is that the hours include weekends which seem convenient for students as well as the workforce.  I hope you will let us know if there is another way we can make it more convenient for you to cast your ballot.  I promise to fight to expand the voting hours so that every eligible voter has a chance to vote,” Elder promised.  
“In addition, if you need a ride to the polls call us and we will try to schedule a ride for you,” Elder concluded.
